
  

Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Spring 1 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

We have been focussing on independence 

this term and it has been amazing to see how 

everyone is now doing so much more for 

themselves – so proud!! :D We have been 

busy in our cooking sessions learning to make 

toast and sandwiches without an adults help. 

 

Our Topic this term is ‘On the Move’.  We 

have focussed all our learning around this.  

 

We have worked on our English skills through 

‘We All Go Travelling By’, making our own 

versions of the story and ‘The Billy Goats 

Gruff’.  

 

In Maths we have been focussing on 

Measurement – working on time and weight, 

as well as keeping ticking over with our 

number skills.  

 

Everyone has loved PE this term.  We have 

been using scooter boards – we have all had 

so much fun on them! :) We have also loved 

the sensory story ‘The Journey’ we have been 

doing in drama – especially the rough sea!  

 

In PSHE we have been focussing on road 

safety and have begun implementing our 

learning when going shopping to Waitrose.  

We are all able to remember the rule – “Stop, 

Look, Listen, Think”. 

 

In Topic we have been identifying different 

forms of transport, which are new/old and 

having lots of fun making bridges.  The adults 

became very competitive!  

 

 
Dates to remember: 
Friday 15th February – End of term 

Monday 25th February – Back to school 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Friday 5th April – End of term 

Tuesday 23rd April – Back to school. 

Special moments: 
Everyone has been a star this year!  

Angus – Angus walked to Waitrose and back without holding an adults hand, staying on the pavement! 

Jonny – Jonny has become so much more independent, organising his belongings – he is often the first 

to get what he needs for a lesson!  

Leo – Leo has been amazing at using his PECs book, choosing the symbol for the adult he is asking and 

using speech to back it up – fabulous communication!  

Adam – Adam has been amazing during inclusion sessions with Dover for PE and Drama!  

Stefan – Stefan is developing his self-regulation skills and will walk away when he becomes upset! 

Louise – Louise is becoming more and more confident with her communication aid. 

Emmy- Emmy is going to the toilet and back independently! 

Leah – Leah is now able to copy writing from a whiteboard rather than underneath an adults writing!  
 


